FECE - BARRY R. FIELD, P.E.

FIELD'S ENGINEERING CONSULTANT SERVICES 77 Cother Street, Grossville, TN 38555

March 15, 2013

Ms. Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville -

392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

RE: City of Crossville Sewer Collection System Improvements Project
Engineer’s Bid Recommendation

Dear Ms. Oglesby:

On March 14, 2013 at 2:00 p.m. local time bids were opened and read aloud for
the City of Crossville Sewer Collection System Improvements Project. A copy of
the Minutes of the Bid Opening Meeting is attached.

Bids were received from W & O Construction and Hopper Excavating, LLC. The
low bidder is W & O Construction with a total bid in the amount of $235,000.00.
The Bid Tabulation is attached. ' '

Upon due consideration, Field’s Engineering Consultant Services, LLC
recommends that the construction contract be awarded to W & O Construction.

Should you have any questions or need other information, please contact my
office at any time.

Respecifully,

Barry R. Field, P.E.
cc: Tim Begley, E.I., Director of Engineering, City of Crossville

Attachments: Minutes of Bid Opening Meeting
Bid Tabulation
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